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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
[bookmark: _Hlk45108601][bookmark: _Hlk47629839]
The 41st Session of the UPR Working Group
[bookmark: _Hlk117588293]Review of the Finland, 
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Mr.  President

The delegation of the Republic of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of Finland, and thanks them for the presentation of the National Report.
We note with great appreciation the efforts taken by the Government of Finland to promote and protect human rights across the country. This report signifies evidence of what the public authorities use to guarantee the fulfillment of fundamental and human rights in Finland.
South Sudan recommends to Finland the following: 
1- Redoubling efforts to ratify the International Convention 1989 (No. 169) of the International Labour Organization (ILO) whose legislative amendments are still under preparation. 
2- To guarantee in its  legislation the rights of older persons and to allocate sufficient resources to monitor the residential care of the elderly, in terms of both quality and quantity

We wish Finland all the best and a successful review. 
I thank you
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